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The Fall Season has arrived; everything around us is 

changing and the holidays will be here before we know it. 

Let’s continue to change lives by keeping up our dedication to 

our Veterans. 

 

 Our “Buddy” Poppy reports are being sent in at a good pace 

and we should be immensely proud. As of October 15, 2021, 

we are coming close to 100 reports -THANK YOU!!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 



   
 

MEEETINGS – The C of A was held on October 9, 2021, where 

much information was given out and you had an opportunity 

to see your Sisters and Brothers and hear their ideas about 

their programs. Please try to attend one of these meeting and 

see if you enjoy it. The more information we receive the better 

we can communicate with others. 

 

 

 
“BUDDY” POPPY DISPLAY CONTEST – The theme for the 

February 19, 2022, conference is Decorative. The theme for the 

June conference is Memorial. Start thinking about what you 

will enter. 

 

 



“BUDDY POPPY DISTRIBUTION – Please make your plans 

for distributing “Buddy” Poppies. This is our way of honoring 

our Veterans and thanking them for their service.  

 

 

   
October 30, 2021, the Department of South Carolina is 

holding their annual Trunk of Treat; please join in the fun. 

Each program will be represented, information to get, games to 

play and candy to be had. Please join us for a fun day. 

 

 

I appreciate all the work you are doing and want to thank you 

again.  

 

SuzAnne Taylor, Chairman 

 


